Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal
Michael Darcy

Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

April 2, 2024

Congratulations, Cookies!

Kindergarten Cookies have been Safe, Respectful Learners and earned 10 whole class lion
heads.

To celebrate their reward, we have decided to bring in our favourite toy for a play and show
our friends. This also links in with this term's history lessons on toys past and present.
When: Thursday, 4™ April

Students will keep their belongings in the classroom.

Yours kindly,

'77\/&? Jo.n

Terri-Lee Naden
Classroom Teacher



